QOctober 22, 2014

Dr. Christopher R.L. Blake
President

Middle Georgia State College
100 College Station Drive
Macon, GA 31206-3145

Pear Dr. Blake:

Thank you for your letter of August 18, 2014, to the Commussion regarding the new Certificate
program in Aviation Maintenance Technology Part 63, effective fall 2014,

The program complements the institution’s existing associate, baccalaureate, certificate, and
diploma programs in aviation and aviation maintenance and structural technology. The

Certificate will be offered on the institution’s approved Eastman campus.

Because the program does not represent a significant departure from the institution’s
approved curriculum, we acknowledge the information, will add it to our files, and request

no further information.
Best regards,
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Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D.
President
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¢e: Dr. Martha L. Venn, Vice President for Academic Affairs
Dr. Cheryl D. Cardell
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